
26 February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

As you are aware your daughter has been taking part in 1 hour of compulsory PE since September and I am

writing to inform you about a new addition to this provision which involves the option for a ‘walk and talk in

the local community’ during their timetabled slot.

We as a department have offered a variety of activities that will enable the students to gain experience in

sports/activities they can enjoy in later life, post school.

We have been keen to provide what our students have requested, so the activities we have offered have been

based on these requests. This has ensured the participation levels are high and the activities are enjoyed

each week.

This term many students have opted to walk and talk in the local community. Therefore, if your daughter has

opted for this activity, we will be taking them off site for the hour. This will take place during the normal

timetabled lesson for compulsory PE and involve a short 40-50 minute walk, accompanied by staff, departing

and arriving back at school within this time. The route will be pre-planned and fall within the boundaries of

our local visits area, involving a short work to a local park and then a return to school.

We still require pupils to be in suitable PE attire, which was outlined to them at the start of their 6th form

journey. This should be the case every lesson and we would appreciate your support in this.

If you have any further questions please do get in touch.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Sole - Bradley

Director of Sport


